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Newsletter No. 6 
 
9th December 2024 
 
Attendance - Whole school attendance is 95.69 % 
 
Christmas is in full swing at Bromesberrow with the school looking wonderfully decorated! Children have 
been working incredibly hard on the Christmas Performance for this year and they are all so excited to 
share with you the production of The Fleece Force!  

 

Christmas Post Box  

The Christmas Post Box is now open! Children can send Christmas cards to their friends 
and post them into the box, which will be opened on Thursday 19th December. This is a 
lovely time where all the children come together to open their cards. If you would like a 
class list for your child, please speak to their teacher.  

 

Christmas Play  

Our first performance is on Tuesday 10th December 2024 starting at 2pm at Bromesberrow Village hall. 
Doors will open at 1.45pm for adults. Please be mindful of parking as we will be transporting the children 
via minibus to get to the hall. Once the play has finished, we are happy for you to take your child home. 
Wrap around care children will be transported back to school. All children to be collected at 3.15pm from 
the village hall (even if the performance finishes slightly earlier, we will keep children with us here) 

The evening performance is being held on Wednesday 11th December 2024 at 6pm. Please could all 
children performing arrive at the Village Hall for 5.40pm to give them time to get into their costumes.  

We do ask that young children, who are watching, attend the performance on Tuesday rather than the 
Wednesday evening to reduce distractions for the performers.  

At both events there will be refreshments to purchase (ideally please bring cash). 
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Christmas Party  

As is tradition, we will be having a Christmas Party for the children on Thursday 
19th December 2024. On this day, children can come into school in Christmas 
party clothes (please still be mindful of weather).  

 

Christmas Extravaganza  

A HUGE well done to our extravaganza choir, who put on a wonderful event on Friday night to get us all in 
the Christmas spirit with lots of singing and laughter being had by all. Thank you to all those who supported 
this event!  

  

 

PTA Christmas Wreath making 

 

Thank you the PTA for a wonderful wreath making experience! All 
adults had a festive time creating some beautiful wreaths. We will 
be running this again next year. The PTA are working towards 
funding an experience or trip for the children in school, so please 
watch this space and continue supporting their events.  
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The Snow Queen Performance 

We were delighted to attend the Puppet Theatre’s 
performance of The Snow Queen! The children laughed, 
participated, and were completely engaged in this magical 
story. Thank you to Redmarley school for hosting. The 
children’s excellent behaviour truly embodied our vision of 
‘Shining together.’ 

   

 

 

Christmas Dinner  

Lots of ordering has been taking place for Christmas dinner. Just a reminder that this will be happening on 
Wednesday 18th December 2024. Children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers for the day. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 

Dates  Event  Notes  

10.12.24 Christmas Play afternoon performance 2pm (parents can 
arrive from 1.45pm for 
refreshments)  

11.12.24 Christmas play evening performance 6pm (children to be 
dropped off at 5.40. 
Parents can take a 
seat and have some 
refreshments) 

12.12.24 Class 2 visit to Ledbury Heritage 
Centre 

Am 
Letter sent out 

12.12.24 Choir perform at Tesco 1.30pm – 2.30pm  

16.12.24 Choir singing at Bromesberrow Shop  

17.12.24 Choir visit Dymock Residential Home  

18.12.24 Christmas Dinner   

19.12.24 Christmas post box opened and 
delivered 

am 

20.12.24 Christmas Service at St Mary’s Church 1.30pm 

20.12.24 Break up for holidays – Pick up from 
church at 2pm 
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